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 Miss Carlisle 

 

 Lake Farm Park Academy  

 

Hayes  

 

UB3 1JA 

 

Badger Class  

 

Lake Farm Park Academy  

 

Hayes  

 

UB3 1JA 

 

 

Tuesday 31st May 2020 

 

 

Dear Badger Class,  

 

I am writing to you to wish you all the best and to let you know I am thinking about you 

all! I hope you are all keeping safe with your families at home and I look forward to 

hearing all the things you achieved whilst school was closed.  

 

I can see some of you have been doing your home learning and logging into MyMaths, 

Bug Club and TT Rockstars to challenge yourself. Keep this work up because remember 

practice makes permanent and we want to continue to challenge and grow our brains!  

 

I have had a busy week last week, I was in school helping some of our classmates. This 

week I have been keeping busy walking my dogs Max and Marley and learning some 

Spanish online.  

 

It is hard not seeing all your smiling faces in school but I am sure you are doing lots to 

keep smiling at home. Why not draw a rainbow and put in your window to remind 

others to keep smiling.  

 

If you do need anything remember you can always email me and I am here to support 

you. Keep singing, dancing and smiling you could even try teaching your parents a game 

or teach them a skill you have learnt in school. I look forward to hearing from your 

parents how helpful you have all been whilst you have been at home.  

 

Best   wishes,  

 

Miss Carlisle 



 


